
             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 

 
 

 

11th October 2021 
 

Year 1/2 Football Training 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am pleased to be launching weekly football training sessions for Year 1 and 2 boys.  This will take 
place on Friday lunchtimes at 12.30 and run until Christmas.  There is no charge for this club.  
 
Children will need to wear PE kit.  If they can please bring their kit to school and teachers will allow 
time to change.  The club will take place in all weather unless there is heavy rain. 
 
If your child is interested in joining me, please complete and return the slip below to the Office as 
soon as possible.  I will confirm you child’s place via Marvellous Me.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Mr Norman 
 

 
Year 1/2 Football Club 
 
Child’s name:……………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
I give permission for my child to join lunchtime football training.  
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………. 
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